
FCM Meeting Minutes 12.13.16 - 6:30pm MBS Music Room 
 
Teacher Updates 

Martie 
● CHS choir visited PPSl to perform 

○ Students were clearly inspired by performance! 
● Sing-a-longs next week at elementary schools 
● Saw Connor at VYO concert!! 

Tyler 
● iPad app Yousician  

○ Can be plugged into MIDI keyboard, too 
○ Curriculum for ukulele, piano, guitar, and bass 

Emily 
● Concert coming up next week 
● Noteflight has opened up lots of opportunities for student composition experiences 

○ Partner compositions in Band 
● Currently working on keyboard with very large 7th grade class and recorder with 6th grade classes 

Fundraising - Angela 
● Krispy Kreme fundraiser was a success! 

○ No KK fundraiser in spring 
● Reception on Sunday for high school concert 

○ Cookies and water 
● T shirt order forms will be out soon for January 
● Balloons and Beats fundraiser for MBS 

○ April? Performers? 
Budget - Laurie 

● Handout provided 
○ ~$8000 

PR - Sally 
● Emily needs to check tuba info 
● Sent all kinds of photos and info to local media 
● Will check in about the CSD Blog 
● Photo/list for madrigal festival 
● CMS district festival photos 
● Send photos to ​friendsofcolchestermusic@gmail.com  

Concerts​ - Thanks to Sally’s Florist in Winooski for the roses! 
● Dec 14 - CMS Winter Chorus - 7:00pm CPAC 

○ Marie will get flowers after work before concert 
■ Cash box, deposit, etc? 

○ FCM table: Marne and Lisa - could use one more 
● Dec 18 - CHS Winter concert - 2:00pm CPAC 

○ FCM table: Sally, MaryFran, Laura 
○ Reception: Chris Towle, Sally - could use one more 

■ Angela - getting cookies, setting up before concert 
● Dec 21 - CMS Winter Band - 7:00pm CMS Gym 

○ MaryFran will get flowers after work before concert 
○ FCM table: MaryFran, Laura 

 
 

mailto:friendsofcolchestermusic@gmail.com


Donorschose.org 
● Perhaps in the future FCM can try to help look at websites teachers use to get the organization to 

negotiate a discount 
Teacher Requests 

● Tyler - music petting zoo for 3rd graders - would like to bring it back to MBS for this coming year ($375) 
sometime in April 

○ Requesting FCM cover $175 while PTO covers remaining $200 
○ Motion from Laura, second from Angela - unanimous approval 

● Emily - small set of concert chimes 
● Bridgette - concert shirts 
● Mark Holly helped repair whiteboard at CHS 
● Marie received used SmartBoard from SMC 

FCM Logos 
● Evan will take on the CHS logo 
● FCM logo will stay the same 

 
Next meeting: January 10th  




